
Thank You! 

As our school year comes to a close, 

we would like to thank all of our 

children, parents, and families for a 

fun and productive year of leaning. 

The amount of support and 

feedback we received from you is 

invaluable. We truly feel we have the 

best families in Pullman! Thank you. 

With graduation for the Pre-K 

students quickly approaching, 

the children have been busy learning 

their songs. To the children who will 

be leaving us this year, we will miss 

you all. We have enjoyed spending 

time with you and watching you 

grow! For those students registering 

for the 2017/16 preschool, please be 

sure to complete and return the 

annual information update and 

include a current immunization 

record. 

Noteworthy News 
 

May 2:  

Mothers Day Meal Jar Class  
4:30-5:45 PM 

May 15: 

Registration for currently enrolled 

preschool students 
 

May 17-18: 

Individual and class pictures 
 

May 24-25: 

Parent Appreciation Day 
11:45am and 1:00pm 
 

May 29: 

Memorial Day—NO SCHOOL 
 

May 30: 

Registration for siblings of currently 

enrolled students 
May 31:  

Fathers Day Feast Jar Class 
4:30-5:45 PM 
 

June 2: 

Graduation for children going to 

Kindergarten 
 

June 9: 

Last day of Preschool 
 

June 12: 

Preschool registration open to 

public 
 

June 19: 

Summer Camp begins 

 

Birthdays 
 

We will be celebrating May 

birthdays on May 4 & 5. June and 

summer birthdays will be June 8 & 9. 

Please put their name down on the 

birthday sheet by the sign-in sheet. 

Pullman Parks & Recreation Preschool 



Parent/Teacher 

Conferences 
 

We will be finishing up conferences 

this month. If you would like an end-

of-the-year conference please see 

Ms. Jean now if you haven’t 

already. Remember: if you miss your 

scheduled time, we will not 

reschedule but will send your child’s 

paperwork home. Conferences are 

25 minutes long and optional. 

Parent Appreciation Day 

May 24 & 25 
11:45am & 1:00pm 

Join us as we celebrate parents and 

families! We will have refreshments in 

the Barley Room, across from the 

school room, for you to enjoy with 

your child. Children will have gifts for 

you and they are very excited! 

This ceremony is only for the children who will be leaving our program to 

attend Kindergarten next year. Graduation will be held June 2 at 6:00pm in 

the Pioneer Center Gym. Announcements will be sent home as graduation 

approaches. It is important that children be dropped off in the classroom no 

later than 5:40pm so we can fit them with their caps and sashes. Parents can 

then proceed to the gym where our ceremony will take place. Join us 

afterwards in the Barley Room for cake! 

Curriculum Corner 

This month our theme is How I Have Grown. We will be comparing the 

children’s growth academically, physically, emotionally, and socially from 

the beginning of the year to now. Our goal for the children this month is for 

them to begin to demonstrate 

knowledge of relationships between 

Graduat ion!  

Teacher Tidbits 

We look forward to the start of our 

summer camp sessions! On June 19th 

Ms. Nicole will be joining Ms. Ashley 

and myself for her fourth year and we 

are all excited for this summer. We 

hope to see many of you in the 

upcoming weeks! 


